Mrs Doris Howie
41 Balbeggie Terrace

Dundee DD4 8RL

16th September 2005

Dear 
Thank you for your invitation to speak to the Dundee and Angus Church of Scotland Guild at 7.30 p.m. on the 22nd November 2005.
I will be pleased to represent the Nine Incorporated Trades of Dundee on that occasion and look forward to meeting you all then.

I note that you offer a donation to the trades, but assure you that this will not be necessary. The trades are only too happy to remind local people of their position in our wonderful city.
I assume that I am right in saying that the church is located in Balbeggie Place. It would not be the first time that I have appeared at the wrong address to find a very bewildered group of people wondering just who this strange man is who has suddenly appeared.

I look forward to seeing you again on the 22nd.

Yours 

